
DORSET COUNCIL 
 

WEYMOUTH HARBOUR 
Notice to Mariners No. 14/19 (T) 

 
WEYMOUTH BAY FIREWORKS 11 AUGUST 2019 

 
1. On Sunday 11 August a fireworks display will take place in Weymouth Bay at 
2130 (Local).   The display will be fired from the vessel HM Denham.  A total exclusion 
zone will be established with a radius of 250 metres centred on the fireworks vessel in 
the southern area of Weymouth Bay. All craft and personnel including bathers must 
keep clear for the duration of the display.  Mariners are also advised to keep well clear 
of the fireworks vessel until it is safely returned to its mooring at the former-Ferry 
Linkspan.  There will be no additional Town Bridge lift on completion of the fireworks 
display.  

 
2. Cancel this Notice to Mariners on Monday 12th August 2019.   
 
 
 
 
NB. Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the Masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 
 
 
Keith Howorth 
Harbour Master 
01305 838423 
 
Date: 6th August 2019 

 


